
09.03.2017 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School, with Herndon Highlights for the week of September 4th: 

 

Schools will be closed on Monday, September 4th for Labor Day. 

 

Aimsweb testing will be conducted Tuesday and Wednesday September 5th & 6th. Please make sure 

your student is at school for these important tests. 

 

Middle School 4-H will meet in the auditorium from 7:30 am till 8:00 am Tuesday, September 5th. 4th 

& 5th Grade 4-H will meet at 2:30 pm in the cafeteria on September 5th. 

 

The Hawks Middle School Football team will scrimmage North Caddo Middle School at Herndon on 

Tuesday, September 5th, at 4:00 PM. 

The PTSA will have Pizza by the Slice on Friday, September 8th.  Forms are due back to school by 

Wednesday, September 6th. 

Please try to have all class fees paid by September 15th. 

Middle school students need to return their clean PE uniforms on Tuesday, September 5th. 

Parents/Guardians, just a friendly reminder that the tardy bell rings at 7:50 am.  

 

I hope that you have a wonderful Labor Day, and we will see our awesome students on Tuesday, 

September 5th. 

 

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 192204 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

